EARL BROWN, Manager Balio Blaion LUCILLE BROWN, Secratary

KELR

1460 On Your Dial
Scrw'ng El Reno and Central Oklahoma
Phone AN 2-4248 P. O. Box 769

EL RENO, OKLAHOMA August 30, 1962

S« R. Morss
Rt. 3 y
Bradford, **ass.

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your letter, stating that you heard KELR on August 20.
We were on the air at that time, making an gquipment checke.

We are a daytime station, operating on 500 Watts, on the assigned
frequency of 1460 KCs.

You may condider this letter verification that you did pick up
KELR.

Sincerely yours,

Egrl Brown
:1b Manager



